
 

  

 

 

24 March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Year 1 letter posting  

In literacy this term we have been looking at the book “The Jolly Postman” and to continue we 

have been learning about letters. To give the children some real life experience, we are going to 

write letters to home and post them in a local post box on Thursday 3 April. 

We will be walking to a post box that is nearby in the morning and will be returning before lunch.  

To help us be able to do this, we are asking parents to bring a self-addressed envelope with a 

stamp already on so you can enjoy reading your child’s letter at home. 

For us to be able to do this trip we will need some parent helpers, if this is something that you 

would be interested in, please add this to the slip below. If we do not get enough support, we will 

not be able to go. 

If you have any further questions, please come and see your child’s class teacher.  

Yours sincerely,  

The Year 1 Team 

 

- - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Please complete and return to your child’s class teacher by latest Tuesday 1  April 2025 
 
I give consent for my child to attend the Year 1 trip to the local post box on Thursday 3rd April 2025. 

Child’s name: _____________________________________________    Class: ___________________ 
 
Emergency contact number: _________________________________    Signed: _________________ 
 
Please note any medical (asthma etc.) or allergies that your child has: __________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I am able to volunteer for the trip _______________________________________________________ 


